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Monday 30th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Year 3 Kents Cavern Trip – Wednesday 13th November 2024 
 

As part of our history work on the Stone Age and our science work on rocks and soils, we have arranged a 

school trip for the Year 3 children to Kents Cavern on Wednesday 13th November. Whilst at Kents Cavern, 

the children will be taking part in a cave tour and a workshop on handling artefacts as well as having the 

opportunity to explore the woodland trail.  

 

To enable the activity to go ahead, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £6.25 per child, 

which covers entry to the venue and the activities they will partake in during the visit. Please be advised that 

if we do not collect sufficient contributions, the visit may not be able to take place. 

 

We will be departing from Warberry at 9.30am by foot and will be leaving Kents Cavern at 2.00pm. We will 

return to school in time for normal collection at 3.00pm.  

 

We ask that your child comes into school with a named water bottle. Please check the weather forecast 

beforehand and pack a suitable coat with a hood if necessary. Full Warberry uniform and school shoes must 

be worn for this activity. Children will need a packed lunch on this day in a small backpack. If your child is 

eligible for free school meals, you can request a school packed lunch via the Microsoft Form that will be sent 

later.  

 

As we prepare for the trip, we kindly ask that you ensure all your contact details and child’s medical 

information is up to date via your MCAS login. This information is crucial and will be referred to if needed 

during the trip. Please do speak to your child’s class teacher at the end of the day if you have any additional 

comments. 

Additionally, please make sure you have ticked the consent for trips in the ‘Parental Consents’ tab 

via your MCAS app. This is essential for your child’s participation. 

The payment section will be live on MCAS after 6.00pm today under the Trips tab – click to enrol and make a 

payment. Please ensure payment is made before the trip date. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer to assist on this day, please contact your child’s teacher 

at the end of the school day. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Petrov, Mr Cole and Miss Bolton 
 

Year 3 Teachers 


